From: Office of the Registrar

To:

Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0200
Date: Wednesday, November 23, 2022 5:41:40 PM
----- Original Message-----

From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Tuesday, November 22, 2022 5:31 PM

To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-22

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
Liz Thuss

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

Please consider a lower rate increase. We have been finding that everything has increased in cost, everything but my
wage that is. [ am on a wage freeze currently and we are having trouble keeping up now. If you increase your rates
we will not be able to keep up and will need to apply for finical aid from the government. I can only imagine we are
not the only people in this situation.

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
Yes

-- Attachment --


mailto:registrar@oeb.ca



